Mission Moment - February 11,2018
Vietnam

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.
We are excited to announce that we will again be going back to Vietnam May 29-June 7 or 12.

We will be taking two teams. One of the teams will be a medical/dental team (May 29-June 7) who will partner up with a
small group of local doctors and dentists to go into the Central Highland villages to do work with locals who do not receive
good medical or dental care. This team will be led by Vu Tran. Vu used to be the youth pastor at the Vietnamese Gospel Bap-
tist Church in Fort Smith but now works as a travel agent in the Dallas area. You do not need to be a doctor or dentist to partic-
ipate on this team. There are plenty of other jobs available. You also have the option of staying over with the College Team
until they leave on the 12th.

The other team will be led by our College Pastor, Aaron Chastain (May 29-June 12). This team will be made up of college stu-
dents and adults and will be tasked with working with one of our fantastic IMB families. This team will work in and around Ho
Chi Minh City, mainly reaching out to Vietnamese college students that are trying to learn English.

You will get to go for a day of recreation in Da Lat, one of the most beautiful cities in the world!

Do Something
You can be a mentor to someone in our area that needs help by giving only one hour per week. Our church will be hosting

the next Volunteer & Mentor Training for River Valley Christian Life Corps this Thursday, February 15th, 6pm-8pm in Room
118. Please RSVP to rivervalleyclc@gmail.com or call 479-353-7001.
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